
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LGC Cruisers. 

Annual Cruiser subscriptions. 

The Cruiser year has come to an end and we 

begin our winter months hibernation [almost]. 

We plan to email your 2020 subscription 

renewal & annual newsletter around by mid 

August in readiness for the startup of our 

Cruise Night in September. 

 

Winter Recess at Baxter Tavern 
Our decision last year to take our winter 

months [Jun/Jul/Aug] Cruise nights indoors 

proved a popular one last year from the 

attendance and feedback. We plan to host the 

same low key get togethers for the 1st Tuesday 

of the month night at The Baxter Tavern this 

winter from 5:30pm. Commencing Tuesday 

June 4th. 

Booking your table. Please note we do book 

an LGC ‘open table’ for anyone just rocking 

up. To be guaranteed to be seated in the ‘Car 

Club’ area of the Tavern’s Bistro, you will 

need to reserve a table under your name. 

When booking at the Tavern [call 5971 2207] 

under your name, then mention that you’d 

like your table to be located in ‘The Car Club’ 

area. No prize draws, just a good time catch 

up. INDOORS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LGC Coming Events 

 
We’ll have more to disclose about what we’re 

planning in the way of cruise based events 

when we publish the annual Cruiser 

Newsletter in August and the September 

cruise night flyer when we start up the 

monthly cruise nights again. 

 

LGC Ocean Cruise to  

Kangaroo Island February 2020 

After another 

successful LGC 

Ocean cruise last 

November we now 

have 34 cabins 

confirmed booked. A 

5 night cruise on P&O’s Pacific Aria 

departing from Port Melbourne to Kangaroo 

Island. The P&O $1.00 deposit sale has now 

finished but you can still join us on this 

cruise, it just means you’ll be paying the 

usual deposit when you book. Total cost of 

coming along is still the same. 

 

If you would like to join the 60+ people 

already booked, then grab a flyer from the  

LGC tables for all the details of your cabin 

options, costs, payment timetable, etc. A 

booking also includes on board spending 

credits. If you’ve never cruised before here’s 

your opportunity to see what it’s all about. If 

you’re a regular ocean cruiser then Kangaroo 

Island Is is a great place to explore. We’re 

also working on transport options to get you 

to Port Melbourne. Please note: You need to 

book through our P&O booking agent to be 

include in the LGC group deal. 

Note: These short duration cruises departing 

Melbourne are very popular so don’t take 

too long to book or you’ll risk missing out. 

 

 

 

May Schedule 
6:30   Prize Draws & Presentations 

• LGC Cruiser Prize Draw 

• Entrant’s Gate Raffle 

 



 

Coming Events 
 

The Pink Slips don’t have 

a winter recess as they 

have been busy planning 

out their Friday lunch get togethers for the 

coming months. Here’s the lunch schedule 

with start time at 12noon. 

 

May10th Sandhurst Golf Club accessed from 

McCormacks Rd onto Sandhurst Blvd. 

June 7th The Settlement Hotel in Cranbourne  

July 5th Trios in Cranbourne  

 

LGC Merchandise 
Check out our popular 

‘speedo’ design T shirt that we 

have available in a range  

 

of coloured T shirts. There might even be a 

shirt colour that matches your car.  

We also have black Polo Shirts and ball caps 

along with stickers in a range of colours.  

 

Other Clubs Coming Events 

 

Events tend to drop in number this time every 

year but here’s a few to attract your interest. 

 

May 11th-12th Meguiar’s MotorEx 2019  

Melbourne Showgrounds, Epsom Road  

May 17th Benalla Historic Vehicle Tour 

Register from 8:30am at Benalla Gliding 

Club 35 Samaria Rd  

May 17th-19th 43rd Historic Winton Benalla 

May 25th The Biggest Morning Tea 9am-

12pm at The Rubber Connection 355-365 Sth 

Gippsland Hwy  

May 25th Open Day Sale and Car show from 

9am at Resto Country, 45 Levanswell Road, 

Moorabbin  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You 
A big thank you to everyone that attended any 

of our events over the last 9 months. We’ll 

keep working away at hosting our monthly 

cruise nights as well as seek out other events 

that offer something a little different for 

everyone to enjoy getting out in their 

favourite cars. 

Hope to see you all back here at the 

Homemaker Centre on Tuesday 3rd September 

to kick off another cruisin season. 

 

The LGC Crew 


